TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
August 13, 2012

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Ralph
Smrecek Jr. at 8:00 p.m.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer, Chuck Suda
Others present: Roger Sonnentag, Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: None
The minutes of the July 10", 2012 meeting were read and approved.
Treasurer report was presented.
Road work was discussed and it was stated that J.J. Brush Cutting will be cutting the ditches
starting this week. Goetz Excavating will finish the ditching on Sidney Ave. when the corn is
removed from Jim Rieff’s field.
Discussion was held on the fire departments future purchase of a brush buggy A new 550 Ford
crew cab will cost $34,000.00 and the box for it is estimated at $40,000.00. It will take 6 —9
months from the time of the order to delivery.
Discussion was held on the following ordinances:

Ordinance 3-2012 Waste Treatment, Disposal, and Storage Ordinance

Ordinance 4-2012 Setback Ordinance

Ordinance 5-2012 Citation Ordinance
They will be addressed at the September meeting.

Next regular meeting will be held September 11" .

Motion Ralph Smrecek, Jr., seconded Chuck Suda to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk




